PINE GROVE AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT BOARD OF DIRECTORS EXTRA-CURRICULAR COMMITTEE MEETING – 11/14/19

Meeting called to order at 6:30 pm.

In attendance: Dave L., Don Brown, Dave Frew, Scott Dimon, Mike Janicelli, Randy Stump, Alethea Wessner, Jodie Dermo, Heath Renninger, Art Augnst, Henry Snyder, Keith Lehman; 5 members of the public.

- Scott Dimon reviewed a sheet, which he handed out concerning hiring of winter coaches and assistants.
- Lindsey Petrousky should be added to the next agenda to be hired for the .40 cross country position. She should be appointed retroactively to August 13.
- Scott discussed the Athletic wish list included on his handout. He stated that these are "wish list" items proposed by the coaches when surveyed.
- Athletic storage issues were discussed. This topic will be further address during the B&G session.
- Scott presented a spreadsheet of current coach stipends as well as what the district cost would be at various increases. This was presented as an informational item that will be further discussed during budget time.
- The five members of the public spoke to the board about their dissatisfaction and issues with the current girls' soccer coach.
- Mike Janicelli discussed the increased numbers in band and the need for new uniforms. This
 topic will be further discussed during budget time.

The extra-curricular meeting adjourned at 7:30 pm and was immediately followed by an Executive Committee meeting for personnel reasons.

Executive committee meeting adjourned at 8:19; B&G committee meeting commenced immediately after.

Wes Ne

Extra-Curricular Chairperson